
CHANCERY OF THE CATHOLIC 
ARCHDIOCESE OF KOTA KINABALU 

 
Jalan Sang Kancil Tiga, Karamunsing, 88300 Kota Kinabalu, Sabah .   

Tel: 088-203300, 276006, 211722 Fax: 088-203292 Email: chanceryKK@gmail.com 
Website:www.catholicadkk.org 

 

Date:  2nd November 2024           CHYKK/WA/07/2024 

 

CHANCERY NOTICE 

FR. LAWRENCE KIM 

 

With a heavy heart and upon Archbishop John Wong’s instruction, I would like  to inform 

all of you that Fr. Lawrence Kim had been diagnosed with pancreatic cancer stage 4.  As 

of today, the cancer has spread to his lymph nodes and lungs. 

Fr.  Lawrence Kim will start chemotheraphy at St. Mary’s Hospital, Seoul, South Korea, on 

4th November 2024. 

His Grace urges all the faithful  in the Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu to be united in prayer 

for Fr Lawrence Kim that he will get through with the treatment and get well soon.  

 

"By human resources, it is impossible, but not for God: because for God, everything is 

possible." (MARK 10:27) 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Rev. Fr. Wilfred Atin 

Chancellor, 

Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu.   
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